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Licensing Inspection Report ( Annual Inspection ) 
 

Facility: OAKWOOD TERRACE 
 
Address: 

 
 
Date(s) of Inspection: 

 
10 MOUNT HOPE AVE. 
DARTMOUTH NS, B2Y 4K1 
 
June 17, 2022 

 
Requirements resulting from licensing inspection: 
 
1. LTCPR 9.2.4.a 

The licensee shall ensure there is a documented Fire Safety Plan, in 
accordance with the National Fire Code, that is reviewed a minimum of annually 
and revised as necessary to ensure the plan is current. 

 
2. HSCR 27(4), 9.2.3.c 

The licensee shall ensure the Staff Call Back Plan is activated a minimum of 
once per year to determine the ability of staff members to respond in 
emergency situations. 

 
3. LTCPR 12.1.6 

The licensee shall ensure hazardous products that may be harmful to residents 
are secured at all times and are not accessible to residents. They are stored 
and disposed of in accordance with established safety practices/manufacturers' 
recommendations. 

 
4. LTCPR 6.1.5a 

Additional Requirements for Nursing Homes - The licensee shall ensure 
residents have an interdisciplinary assessment of risk, functional abilities, 
cognition, nutrition, oral health (see section 6.6), pain and discomfort, falls risk, 
and recreation, initiated upon admission to the home and completed within two 
weeks. 

 
5. HSCR 27(1), LTCPR 9.2.1 a 

The licensee shall ensure there is a documented All Hazards Plan which is 
reviewed a minimum of every three years and revised as necessary to ensure 
the plan is current. The All Hazards Plan shall address: emergency evacuation, 
emergency relocation, emergency expansion, emergency isolation, bomb 
threat/suspicious package, external air exclusion, chemical spill, violent person 
and facility access control. 
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6. LTCPR 7.1.12 
The licensee shall ensure required inspections of the home and equipment are 
completed and documentation is maintained to demonstrate compliance with 
requirements. These include, but are not limited to, manufacturer requirements, 
safety requirements, sprinkler systems, water testing, fire alarms and fuel 
systems. 
 

7. LTCPR 12.2.2.2.c 
The licensee shall ensure aesthetic, functional and surface integrity of the 
following are maintained: interior building components such as, but not limited 
to, partitions, ceilings, doors, casework, coatings and sealants. 
 

8. LTCPR 8.4.9.d 
The licensee shall ensure the home implements a hand hygiene program which 
includes the following: evaluating staff adherence with hand hygiene practices 
though auditing and observation. 
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